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Dear families, 

 

We are so excited for church, as well as for the DP Workshop that will be happening this weekend! 

 

With everyone gathering again, we would just like to remind you to please stay home if you or your 

family members are feeling sick, or if you know you have had exposure to someone with Covid. 

 

Let's keep everyone healthy and we will see you soon! 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 


